
Cancer Friends will decorate the “PHUMC Cancer Friends Christmas Tree”  in the Welcome 
Center honoring cancer survivors and memorializing loved ones lost to cancer.  We are thank-
ful to Mary Lou Billingsley and helpers for decorating the tree each year.  If you wish to honor 
or memorialize a loved one this year, please fill out this form and return it with $10.00 for 
each loved one to PHUMC, 4823 Woodlawn Dr., Little Rock, AR 72205. Note: Cancer 
Friends on the memo line. You may also drop off your form and payment at PHUMC-
Welcome Center. Names will be published in The Tower Newsletter in January 2022.  This is 
Cancer Friends’ only fundraiser each year.  See the reverse side of this page. We thank you for 
supporting Cancer Friends.  

DEADLINE: DECEMBER 24, 2021 

(Please Print) 
 

In Memory Of :__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In Honor Of:_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Donor Name(s) and Phone#:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 



Cancer Friends is a part of Caring Ministries at Pulaski Heights United Methodist Church.  

Cancer Friends maintains a Confidential Weekly Caring/Prayer List. This list normally contains the 
names of over 100 persons diagnosed with cancer. The strength of Cancer Friends lies in the commitment 
of volunteer Prayer Partners/Encouragers and Survivors who pray, make telephone calls, personal con-
tacts, send cards, notes, make hospital calls to persons diagnosed with cancer and their loved ones. In or-
der to uplift the ministry of Cancer Friends during the pandemic, we joined a national network of church-
es called Cancer Companions that provides training and a wealth of materials to help draw cancer fami-
lies closer to Christ.  

We now hold a hybrid monthly Cancer Companions Support Group/Bible Study via Zoom and are better 
equipped to support persons with cancer and their families and friends within our church, community, and 
around the nation. We are also pleased to share that we will be able to reinstate a hybrid version of the 
quarterly Cancer Friends Luncheons in 2022 to highlight the Share and Care focus of our ministry. We 
hope to see you there. Watch for details. 

Your donation will help offset the cost of cards, postage, holding/comfort crosses, Bible Study and devo-
tion materials, and the donations that Cancer Friends gives to the PHUMC Prayer Shawl Ministry, Arkan-
sas Children’s Hospital, local Cancer Fundraisers, and Cancer Friends support. 

Thanks again for all you do for Cancer Friends and the community! 

Elaine McNiece, Cancer Friends Cancer/Companions Chairperson, Dr. Jeff Hampton, Staff Representa-
tive 
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